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If you have any questions about school meals, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Eastwood in the school office.
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School meals at Bailiffe Bridge School
As Bailiffe Bridge School does not have a conventional cooking kitchen, school meals are purchased from Beech Hill Primary School, Halifax where they are prepared and delivered to us every day. The catering staff at Beech Hill go to great lengths to ensure our meals are hot and well presented, just as if they had been cooked on site at Bailiffe.
Quality

Gone are the days of lumpy gravy and soggy semolina, school dinner menus have to be carefully planned to adhere to strict nutritional standards. Children are able to make choices about what they eat but are encouraged to make healthy choices to support their intake of five portions of fruit or vegetables each day.
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What if my child is a fussy eater?

Our menus are planned on a 3 weekly basis and are available to view in the noticeboards at the front of school. Because the meals are externally sourced, sometimes the menu may be changed slightly to include seasonal foods or other alternatives. Every day there are a variety of choices available. Staff will encourage children to be adventurous with their food and make new choices where possible. Staff will also monitor the amount your child eats to ensure you get value for money.
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 Who can have school meals?
From September 2014, the government made provision for all children in Reception, year 1 and year 2 to have free school meals. If parents choose this option, the children will be required to have a school meal every day. In order to change from school meals onto packed lunches (or vice versa) school needs to be given at least one week’s notice from the beginning of a school week.
Children in Key Stage 2 (classes 3, 4, 5 or 6) are able to order meals on a daily basis. Many of these children choose to have a school meal on a Friday as every Friday is Pizza day!
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What do KS2 school meals cost? 
School meals for KS2 cost £2.10 per day or £10.50 for a week. In a bid to become a cashless school we set up an online payment system using ‘School Money’ – all dinner monies, milk monies, trips and uniform should be paid using this online system - username and password will be provided once your child attends school in September.  Dinners should be ordered online before midnight the day before. 
If you choose, you can pay for dinners in advance for a half term. Similarly, if your KS2 child only wants a school meal on a Friday each week, these can also be paid for a half term in advance. 

                         Can we have a school dinner with our 

                                                 child?

Because of the confined space in our school hall, we are unable to invite parents to join their children for school meals. However, when children first start school in our Reception Class we do invite parents to come along on their child’s first day to join them for a school dinner if they wish.  Please let Mrs Eastwood know in advance if you wish to join your child for school dinner on their first day. There will be a charge of £2.52 for any adult meals ordered.
